COLORADO RIVER INDIAN TRIBES
HOMELAND SECURITY

26600 Mohave Road Attn: Tina M. Evans
Parker, Arizona 85344
Physical Address: 12201 B. Roosevelt Street Phone: 928-575-1635 Office
Email: Tinam.evans@ecrit-nsn.

According to the Centers for Disease Control, the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) is a respiratory
illness that can spread from person to person. Coronavirus was first identified during an investigation

into an outbreak in Wuhan, China. COVID-19 is spreading from person to person in parts of the United
States.

We are working with the Parker Indian Health Services and multiple CRIT Departments and agencies to

educate our Health Care Facilities, First Responders, Tribal Departments, Tribal Enterprises and our CRIT
Community with preventative measures that can be taken now.

The Parker Indian Health Center and CRIT are following the information provided by the Centers for

Disease Control (CDC). For more info please check www.cdc.gov. Attached are flyers from the CDC
website with information that can answer questions you may have:

e What is the Coronavirus?
e How does it spread?

e What are the symptoms?
¢ How can | protect myself?
e and more.

This information has been posted on our CRIT Social Media sites. If you still have questions or are
unable to access the CDC website or social media, you can call the Parker Indian Health Services at 928-
669-2137 or the La Paz County Public Health Emergency Preparedness office at 928-669-9364 with
your questions regarding the coronavirus also known as COVID-19.

"Thank you.
AMZ

Tina M. Evans
Homeland Security Coordinator



